
Grand Island Citizen Science Meeting:  

Tonawanda Coke Soil Study  

Saturday, December 3rd. 11 AM -12:30PM 

Town Hall, 2255 Baseline Road, Grand Island, 

NY 14072  

 

 

 

 

 

                                                         

 

 

 

 

 

 

Informational 

Meeting 

In collaboration with Supervisor Nathan McMurray, University at Buffalo, and SUNY Fredonia, 

join us December 3rd on Grand Island to discuss  

● Information regarding the local soil study Tonawanda Coke was ordered to fund and 

how you can get involved. 

● Moving forward as community by arming ourselves with citizen science tools to protect 

ourselves from future environmental threats. 

● Information on the $11M Tonawanda Coke Health Study will be available too. 

Contact Us 

Visit our website or our Facebook page @GISoilHealthStudy, and csresources.org 

Call our office at (716) 873-6191 for any unanswered questions 

Or contact Cyndy Montana of the GI City Hall at: monatnacynwagn@gmail.com 


